
December 13th    
December 14th    
December 15th    

We will need volunteers during the Workshop to help 
students shop and wrap gifts. We will also need gift 

donations. Look out for an email with an easy way to 
help fulfill your 8th Grade Parent volunteer 

requirement!

COMING SOON!
2022 8th Grade

HOLIDAY
GIFT SHOP

Thank you for 
supporting the 

8th grade!!


